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      Dear Room 208 and 210 Families,
Happy New Year!
We hope you had a safe and healthy winter break. 
Here are just a few reminders:
Recess will be held outside unless the wind chill is below 20 degrees. Please be sure your child wears a coat, gloves, and hat when the temperature is low.  
In Math we are continuing our daily quick review. We also are working on multiplying using different strategies. 
Homework in Math each week will come home on the first day of the week. Each student should be reading each night as well. Every little bit helps!
MAP Testing for Reading and Math in third grade will be in the mornings Tuesday, January 9th and Wednesday, January 10th. Please make sure your third graders get to bed on time!

Ms. Borders and Miss Eley
aborders@gcswave.com
heley@gcswave.com

(937)548-3185

Ways to help your third grader at home:

*Get outside! The fresh air and exercise will do everyone good even in the cold weather! Here is the Darke County Parks web address to checkout what is available to explore!
 http://www.darkecountyparks.org/

*KEEP THEM READING DAILY. THIS TRULY WILL HELP THEM IN MATH AS WELL AS LANGUAGE ARTS.  

*PLAY A BOARD GAME! THESE ARE GREAT FOR TEACHING MATH, READING, AND TEAMWORK! PLUS, GAMES CAN BE SO MUCH FUN!











[image: ]
Science and Social Studies
In Science we have continued studying life cycles of both plants and animals with the fast plants, mealworms, and animal research projects. Ask your child what they have learned!
[image: ]December Wave Wonders
Sanders Barga
Wynter Ord
Both are very respectful Third graders! 



Looking Ahead
January 12
End of Second Quarter

January 15-16
No School
Martin Luther King Day and
Teacher Work Day

January 29
No School-Teacher Work Day

February 19
No School- President’s Day

March 29 – April 1
Spring Break

April 8
No School-Solar Eclipse Day

[image: ]


image1.png




image2.png




image3.png




image4.jpg




